
11/02/2020 

MR Glenn Johnstone 
- 10 Moore ST 
Clontarf NSW 2093 
Glenn@tbcglobal.com.au 

RE: DA2020/0034 - 11 Moore Street CLONTARF NSW 2093

My concerns with this DA2020/0034 is the loss of pre existing view lines we have from our 
home @ 10 Moore Street. From what I can see the heights on plans appear to exceed 
maximum heights from lowest point of their property. 
I also have concerns the A frame style roof build they are intending, is not the best way to 
preserve neighbours view lines. I flat roof line would help all. 
As per their previous DA, Planner Catriona Shirley suggested they needed to place precise 
height poles across this property so we could accurately access the impact on views. I would 
like to see these height poles please. 
Many thanks 
Glenn Johnstone. 
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